Dear LPSD School Board,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will be resigning at the end of my contracted term in May of 2020.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for my 22 years of being an elementary teacher at Newhalen School. During this tenure have had the honor and privilege of serving our wonderful children, their families and our community. Over these years, I have enjoyed my years immensely and have had the opportunity to work with incredible colleagues, administrations and school board members.

I will not be wandering far from Newhalen as this will always be my home. I will forever be a mighty, mighty Malamute! I look forward to enjoying, and supporting, many more years of school/community events and activities.

With gratitude,

Staci Anelon Melon

Accepted 10-15-19

27